
SUNY COVID -19 Vaccine Mandate – Spring 2022 MEMO 

 

All SUNY Orange students enrolling for on-campus courses or planning to visit the campus for 

any reason during the Spring semester ( e.g. to use the library, visit the Center for Student 

Success, to meet in-person with an advisor,  to participate in on-campus club activities to 

conduct College business, etc)  must be fully vaccinated or have received a medical or religious 

exemption. 

Submit Proof of COVID Vaccination:   

a) If you received your COVID vaccine in NY State, select your campus (Orange County 

Community College) and provide your personal information exactly as it was provided on the 

CDC Vaccination Forms at the time you received your vaccine.  Go to: 

https://suny.edu/StudentVaccinationPass/ 

OR  

b) Upload your vaccination card today to the Wellness Center. 

Find a Vaccination Site:  For information on COVID-19 vaccines, and where to obtain them, visit 

https://www.orangecountygov.com/2038/Vaccine 

 

SUNY Orange will review requests for medical or religious exemptions to the COVID Vaccine 

Mandate.  To request the application for exemption please email: vpss@sunyorange.edu 
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